
Silvio de Tassato,  

I hope this finds you safe, since the Uccelini affair last season it has been difficult for me to get 

contact to anyone. Currently I am laying low in a safehouse in Sarvos and am unable to visit Anvil 

as I believe those we fought against are trying to search for me by increasing their influence in the 

underbelly of the city. I wanted to thank you for you and your companions help even if the result 

was less than satisfactory. I am full of gratitude and understand I owe you for saving me. As a 

means to this end, I know some of the items they stole from you were sent up north but details 

are hazy. I have received a tip off about the Vyig moving some stolen goods into Temeschwar via 

Varushka but do not know if this is related. I don’t know when and no one in the city knows so 

might be worth talking to the Varushkans who may have heard something.  

May Virtues Guide You 

Ludovico Bilancia di Sarvos  


